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August 25, 2020 

OFFICE OF BUSINESS AFFAIRS MEMORANDUM FY 20-39 
Distributed via Campus Email 

    To: All Employees 

From: Cynthia Carter-Horn 
Senior Vice President for Business Affairs 

    Re: Updates on Insurance Cost Related to COVID-19 

As we continue to navigate and adjust to a rapidly changing landscape because of 
COVID-19, there are important updates regarding your health plan, as announced 
by The Texas A&M University System. Below are the most recent updates:  

• The cost-share waiver for COVID-19 testing will continue through the declared
end of the pandemic.

• The cost-share waiver for telemedicine (MDLive) will end on September 30, 2020.
• The end of cost-share waiver for COVID-19 treatment will be October 23, 2020.
• Telehealth services from your network physician will be extended through

December 31, 2020.

Please direct questions regarding these changes to the Office of Human Resources 
Benefits Team at benefitsteam@pvamu.edu. 

xc: Human Resources 
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